
Port St. Joe High School offers career and technical education programs in 
Applied Information Technology, Unmanned Air Systems (Drones), and 
Welding. Admission to these programs is open to all students.  

It is the policy of Gulf District Schools not to discriminate based on race, 
color, national origin, sex or handicap in its vocational programs, services or 
activities as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; 
Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; and Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended. 

Gulf District Schools takes steps to assure that lack of English language skills 
is not a barrier to admission and participation in all educational and vocational 
programs. 

Complaints of discrimination or harassment should be reported to:   

Josh Dailey, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services 
150 Middle School Road 
Port St. Joe, FL 32456 
850.229.5256 
 
 
 

 


